Farley Planning Application Meeting, Rose Cottage – Friday 8th August 2008
Rose Cottage, The Street Farley S/08/1324

 

A meeting of the Farley Ward Councillors was held on Friday 8th August at the Reading Room Farley, at 1900 hrs to consider the above application.

 

In attendance were-

 

Geoff Lowndes, Chairman

John Ellis

Nigel Lilley

Alan Jenkins

 

There were no members of the public present.

 

Councillor Lowndes declared a personal interest in the proposal and would refrain from voting.

 

There were no objections to the application, and it was carried by three votes to nil.

 

The meeting concluded at 1910 hrs.

